
TOWN OF SHERMAN 

PlAN COMMiSSiON MEETiNG 

APRil, 13TH 2022 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:09 pm by Chairman Sarah Paquette.  Present at the Meeting, Sarah 
Paquette, Mandy Klosterman, Chase Potter, Toby Robinson, Secretary Luke Wilsey. 

 

We reviewed the proposed potential rezone for Jeremy Baseman.  The Plan Commission discussed and a 
further discussion will take place at the town board.  

 

Mandy found a 1999 survey of the Citizens of Sherman.  The plan commission reviewed the survey 
questions and will use some of the questions again in the survey that will be sent out.  Mandy will type 
up a summary of the questions for next meeting. 

 

Mandy will be compiling the mail list for the town of Sherman residents and will be sending them off to 
Shaheer Burney at UWRF.  Luke will get a hold of UW extension agent Katie Wontach and get her to be 
apart of the survey so that we receive a discount on the survey.  

 

Sarah announced she will be moving and will be resigning as Chairman of the Sherman Plan Commission.  
She will be at the next meeting to transition us and we will begin the process of finding a new member.  

 

Agenda for next meeting: 

 Public Comments 

 CSM Reviews 

 Elements Review 

 Continue to review survey questions. 

 

Next meeting is Scheduled for May 11th.  June is Scheduled for the 8th. 

Motion made by Luke to adjourn, 2nd by Chase. Meeting Adjourn at 8:00 

 

 


